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From the Helm

This is the time of year for classroom 
discussions which focus on grateful-
ness.  The same holds true for the board 
of the South Country Education Foun-
dation.  In this issue, we take note of 
the hundreds of people in our commu-
nity who have lent their generosity and 
support to our organization.  Each and 
every donor and volunteer is an integral 

part of our mission which allows us to keep our prom-
ise of enhancing the educational lives of students in the 
South Country district. 

We have just awarded another round of grants 
this fall totaling more than $16,000. Special and 
innovative programs in the areas of math, science, 
language arts, life skills and enhanced learning 
through the use of the latest technology will be 
offered because of the generosity of the Bellport, 
Brookhaven and East Patchogue communities.   The 
timeliness of a field trip to the Montauk Lighthouse to 
learn about erosion is going to be quite relevant for 
our students in the aftermath of Super Storm Sandy. 

We have chosen to continue the Knapp Swezey 
Swim Program we started last year as well as the par-
tial funding of the Dancing Classrooms program.   All 
this would not be possible without the support of our 
donors and volunteers.   

Please keep updated on all our upcoming events 
throughout the year and to stay informed about our 
grants by visiting our newly designed website at www.
scefonline.  Thank you for your continued support.        
                                                  —mary mojallali  

Doing Something About Hunger

“The Empty Bowl Project,” an outreach event present-
ed by the South Country Education Foundation, fo-

cused on hunger in a simple meal of soup and bread. 
The meal was offered to approximately seventy-five 
diners on Tuesday, November 27th at Bellport High 
School.  The event was organized by Suzette Fandale, 
Art Department Chairperson at South Country School 
District, who secured the grant.  

This project, a local expression of an international 
effort to raise awareness about hunger around the 
world, began with an art project.  An SCEF grant pro-
vided clay and glazes for the potters, students, educa-
tors and community members who gathered in the 
weeks beforehand to create handcrafted ceramic 
bowls.  

In exchange for a cash donation at the November 
community supper, each diner chose one of these 
bowls and was served soup and bread donated by 
local restaurants.  The local restaurants participating 
were Avino’s Italian Table, The Bellport, Chachama 
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In a spirited master class last spring 
at Bellport High School, cellist and 

Stony Brook doctoral candidate 
Richard Vaudrey coached BHS stu-

dent Madeline Mojallali. 

Master classes will con-
tinue this spring when doc-
toral candidates from Stony 
Brook perform and coach dis-
trict students in orchestra, 
wind ensemble and chorus.

On November 20th, 
Bellport High School was 
alive with sound as Donald 
Knaack, also known as The 
Junkman, led BHS music stu-
dents in a concert of his unique music played with 
wooden staffs, discarded shingles and metals, plastic 
drums and other ‘found’ objects, some cascading from 
a metal rack and played like a vertical xylophone.

Believing that rhythms are easier for listeners to 
relate to if they echo familiar words, Knaack accompa-
nied many of the exercises with phrases to recycling 
and ecology, converting a slogan into a rhythmical 
experience timed to phrases such as “Buy less, waste 
less,” and “Don’t let the water run.”

Students brought in some of their own objects 
during the course of the two-day program adding 
hubcaps, wash pans and a collection of sticks to the 
collection of ‘band’ instruments.  The objects, when 
struck, produced a variety of sounds and meters and 
when synchronized had great power.  In addition to 
classroom instruction, Mr. Knaack offered an in-
school concert for high school students followed that 
evening with a community benefit concert.

“It’s been a good few weeks for Becker/Gambles 
and we have more master classes and community con-
certs yet to come,” summed up member Daryl Jordan.

The Junkman, Donald Knaack, in workshops with student musi-
cians at Bellport High School in November.

Grill, Porter’s on the Lane, South Country Inn, Swan 
Bakery and Varney’s.

“Our heartfelt thanks go out to all the restaurants 
and other food providers who donated soups and 
breads for this meaningful event,” said Mary Mojallali, 
the SCEF president. 

The committee organized by Ms. Fandale includ-
ed Cheryl Steinhauer, Nicole May, Michelle Procida, 
Mary Mojallali and Dava Stravinsky.  Art students and 
students from the Key Club also helped at the event.  
Students 4 Art, a committee of SCEF,  donated an 
iPad mini that was raffled off.

Empty Bowl is an international grassroots effort 
to fight hunger and was created by The Imagine 
Render Group.  The concept is to draw people from 
the community together to fashion bowls which 
attendees take home as a reminder of all the empty 
bowls in the world. 

Becker/Gambles Music Fund 
Advances Mission

The mission of the Becker/Gambles Music Fund, the 
education of dozens of district students, and the con-

cept that ‘music should 
be enjoyed’ were all ad-
vanced in the past few 
weeks.

In early October, 
the pianist and East 
Patchogue resident 
Jerome Malry enter-
tained music lovers at 
an afternoon recital in 
the home of Bellport 
residents Jai Imbrey 
and Bob Apfel.  More 
than $3,400 was raised 
at this community con-
cert and the monies are 
earmarked for master 
class programs that will 

be initiated by Becker/Gambles.  All this ties handily 
into the Fund’s mission to sponsor community con-
certs and provide master class training to the stu-
dents of the district.

Mr. Malry performed solo works for the piano by 
Schumann and Debussy.  “We sincerely appreciate 
Mr. Malry’s generous contribution of his time and 
talents.  His efforts will make our master classes a 
reality for years to come,” said Daryl Jordan, Becker/
Gambles master class coordinator.

Pianist Jerome Malry with
SCEF supporter and hostess
Jai Imbrey at the fall piano 

recital in Bellport.
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A Click is Worth a 
Thousand Words
Lisa Nabi, Joseph Tortora
Frank P. Long Intermediate School
$1,998.21

A Journey through Erosion: 
Montauk’s Lighthouse
Aimee Volk, Eileen White, 
Suzanne Olivotti-Dodge, 
Donna Warshaw, Joe Tortora
Frank P. Long Intemediate School
$1,275.04

Think Like a Star!  
Act Like a Magician!
Shawana Vega
Kreamer Street Elementary School
$602.56

Functional Community Life-
Skills Learning Experience
Danielle Aiello, Lorine Nolan, 
Michelle Dunn, Jennifer Samin, 
Jen Tully
Kreamer Street Elementary, 
Frank P. Long Intermediate, 
Bellport Middle School
$2,000.00

Students Instantly Respond: 
SMART Response Interactive
Tracy Behl
Frank P. Long Intermediate School
$1689.21

The Junkman and
His Junk Music
Eric Roeske
Bellport High School
$1,000.00

American Museum of Natural 
History Field Trip
William Corbett
Bellport High School
$2,000

Readers Become Leaders
Nicole O’Leary, Becky Huey, 
Kimberly Gosselin
Brookhaven Elementary School
$1,470.59

Fostering a Love of Reading
Stephanie Pirozzi
Kreamer Street Elementary School
$668.12

A View into a New World: 
SMART Cameras
Donna Warshaw
Frank P. Long Intermediate School
$1,398.00

Dance Lessons
Boys & Girls Club of the Bellport Area
$2,000.00

Instant assessment of student progress is the goal of this grant.  The grant will pay for softward and 32 SMART 
Response remotes to be used with SMART boards already in classrooms.  The benefits include exposure to new 
technology, rapid assessment of student program and a reduction in the costs for paper and toner.

Students will study erosion at the Montauk Lighthouse.  The grant pays for two buses, student admissions and 
adult admissions.  The grant will come at the conclusion of a unit on erosion.  Students will learn how air and 
water break down the earth’s minerals resulting in erosion.  The field trip will include a visit to the museum, 
tower and beach.

Math fluency for challenged students is the goal of this grant.  The concept is to provide math games that stu-
dents can take home or to the school math center to improve skills.  Students will be allowed to sign out math 
games on topics such as measurement, telling time and word problems.  The funding request is for an assortment 
of games and markers.

Five classes for students with multiple disabilities will travel to a supermarket, restaurant, theater and other set-
tings as part of a life-skills curriculum that is geared to foster language and communication skills and also help 
students make a concrete connection between classroom learning and hands-on experience.  The grant pays for 
bus transportation to the various locations and for admission fees and food.

This grant will fund the purchases of two dozen “clickers” for existing SMART boards.  This technology increases 
spontaneity and interest in the daily classroom setting.  These sets of clickers can be used by several special 
education classes at a time, as these class sizes are smaller.  The goal is to improve individual achievement and 
comprehension.

Renowned percussionist/composer Donald Knaack, known as “The Junkman,” will work with Bellport High 
School students for two days in a workshop designed to create an original composition to be performed on 
instruments made from “junk” or other recycled materials.  The two-day residency includes classrooms workshops 
concluding with an assembly concert at the high school.

Honors and Regents Earth Science students will visit the American Museum of Natural History in New York.  As 
part of a technological component of the trip, students will report and record their observations, presenting 
them to the class upon their return.  Approximately 75 students will participate.  The grant will pay for museum 
admission, and transportation.

This grant addresses the needs of remedial reading students at Brookhaven Elementary School.  The grant will 
be used to purchase “guided reading books” that are designed to assist students in reading more complex text.

This grant provides for the purchase of more than 50 books that are considered to be highly engaging and thus 
will help instill a love of reading.  The books will be used during “read-a-louds”, small group instruction and in-
dependent practice.

This grant is for the purchase of two SMART Document Cameras for use in Cluster B.  The cameras enable teach-
ers to project information from a hard copy, such as a newspaper story, to the SMART board in seconds.  The 
cameras will be used primarily in the fifth grade classes but may be signed out to other classes when not in use.  
This equipment will improve spontaneity during classroom lessons as well as improving attention.

The Boys & Girls Club of the Bellport Area is seeking funds to continue a successful dance lesson program.  The 
ten week session is for children between the ages of five and 12 and will run twice weekly.  Participants will 
learn ballet, jazz and hip hop.  They will also work on posture, balance, coordination, turns, jumps and rhythms.

Some students will be encouraged to “act like math magicians.”  Others will explore a museum in New York City.  And, staying closer to home, a 
timely field trip to Montauk Point will help students see first hand the results of the ocean’s erosion.  These are just a few of the exciting, innovative 
programs approved in the 2012 fall grant cycle.

Fall 2012 Grants: Technology, Math magicians, Field trips and more...
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Inspired by cultural and artistic diversity, the Students 
4 Art Committee was focused on bringing a different 
flavor to the 2012 Experience of Art summer program. 
And that it did, starting with providing the 65+ young 
artists a taste of Australia, igniting their creativity with 
whimsical illustrations and giving them an opportuni-
ty to create their own works of art—all with the guid-
ance of working artists.

Aboriginal artist Chris Pitkin, who has traveled 
extensively throughout his native Australia (in partic-

ular, the Outback), shared 
his wide knowledge of 
aboriginal culture through 
aboriginal art and the didg-
eridoo, the world’s oldest 
wind instrument. The stu-
dents were able to create 
their own stories using the 
storytelling elements Chris 
taught them.

Mixed media artist and 
art educator Lealand Eve 
Richards urged the students 

to explore fairy tales, carnival culture and ideas 
of beauty and identity through the creation of layered 
paintings using diverse materials including watercol-
ors, collage and cut-paper work.

Glass artist and graphic designer Kathy Seff guided 
students as they sketched out their vision of what they 
would create in glass. Parents were thrilled to see their 
children’s miniature flower glass vases at the exhibition.

This year, most of our art educators were visiting 
artists. Joining Lealand and Kathy were art educator 
Debbie Milano and visual design artist Dan Kudreyko 
who led the silk screening sessions at the Post Morrow 
Annex.

Whether designing and assembling bottle wind 
chimes, silk screening t-shirts or creating aboriginal 
art, Experience of Art students are encouraged to do 
one thing: to express themselves, to follow what feels 
right for them because art is personal and that’s what 
makes it their own experience.

 In 2012, the Students 4 Art Committee awarded 
15 scholarships for the summer art program to stu-
dents of the South Country School District. The 
Committee is looking forward to the 2013 program, 
which will run from Monday, July 29th, through 
Friday, August 3rd.

Scholarships will be 
available to students of the 
South Country School 
District for both the sum-
mer program and art pro-
grams which are held out-
side of the district.

 Applications will be 
available in mid-January 
on the SCEF  website. 

Art from Near and Far, 
Experienced by our 

Young Artists

         South Country
       Education Foundation

          is pleased to announce that
        its website has been redesigned by 

        Erin Sribnick Rawitch (BHS 1996)
          of bellport com.  To see our new

             improved website, go to 
                 www.scefonline.org
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all photos by

Melanie Guptar, left, photographer for 
SCEF’s invitation, joins Chris Daconto, 
right, on the lawn of Chantal and Richard 
Berman’s Bellport home at the founda-
tion’s annual fundraiser.  Chris was 
Melanie’s subject in a photograph used 
for the event. The photograph was taken 
during a special photography program 
titled “Belle Lumiere” and funded by the 
foundation.

Attendees of all ages gathered 
in the largest number ever 

at the bayfront event, 
the primary source of 

revenue for the foundation.  
Auction items attracted much 

interest as gatherers were 
treated to hors d’oeuvres

and drinks in a sun-
drenched setting.

Photos by Elfe Marschall
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2012-2013 Calendar of Events

Spring Grants

MONDAY, JANUARY 7TH,  Spring Grant Applications Available

friday, MARCH 8TH, Spring Grant Application Deadline

FRIDAY, april 19TH, Spring Grant Winners Announced

THURSDAY, JUNE 6TH, 3:30-5 PM, Reception for Fall 2012 and Spring 2013 Grant Winners

Home of Barbara and Edward Knowles, Bellport

Cultural Events

SATURDAY, APRIL 27TH, 5 PM, Opera, Organ and More: Voice and Organ Recital

Old South Haven Presbyterian Church, Brookhaven

SATURDAY, JULY 13TH, 5-7:30 PM, 15th Annual Cocktail Party & Auction

Home of Chantal and Richard Berman, Bellport

MONDAY–FRIDAY, JULY 29th–AUGUST 2nd, Fifth Annual Students 4 Art, “The Experience of Art”

Open to students in grades 1-12, Bellport High School

> Check our website www.scefonline.org for up-to-date information <

SCEF thanks the  following young 
people who so graciously served at 
the July fundraiser: (left to right)
Meghan Uhrie, Samantha Fassman, 
Madison May, Matthew Swift, 
Kendrick Kusa 



Dr. Amr Abdelaziz and
   John Calcagno
Connie Adee
John and Connie Albin
Lisa Anderson
Jack and Barbara Antos
Robert Apfel and Jai Imbrey
Atlantis Marine World 
David Auberger
Pete and Tillie Austin
Avino’s Italian Table 
Victoria Azara and 
   Arthur Rose, MD
Luisa and Alain Baume
Lexi Beirmann
Susan Belcher, Belle Shear of 
   Bellport
Bellport Country Club
Bellport High School PTSA 
Dr. Marion and Stanley Bergman
Dr. Richard and Chantal Berman
Laurence and Valerie Berman
Donald Bernstein and  
   Jo Ellen Finkel
Donald Bernstein, M.D. 
   and Holly Obernauer
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Binnington
Julia Binnington
Deb Birnbaum and John Kocay
Dr. Carl Blohmke and 
   Dr. Kimberly Vertichio,
   Bellport Family Dentistry
Bobbique Restaurant 
Maryanne and Frank Brandi
Brookhaven Elementary PTA  
Gary and Lynn Brown
Hugh N. Brown
Ken and Helen Budny
Scott Budny
Andrew Budris and Ellen Hoffman
Sally Budris
Café Costello
Colin and Elizabeth Callender
Karen Cannavina,
   The Wagging Tail of Bellport
Kate and Steve Cannella
Peter and Marilyn Capizzi
Carla Marla’s 
Kate Carmel
Tara Cataldo
Virginia Reylek Cayey
Dr. Bob and Judy Chernaik
Children’s Museum of Manhattan
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Cipp  Jr.
Pete Cisek
Ellen Clyne and  
   Reinhardt Schuhmann
Jean Coakley
William and Annette Cobbs
Thomas and Rosemary Cornell,  
   Thos. Cornell Galleries
Bob Costanzo
Cradle of Aviation
Alexandra Craven
Robert and Marguerite Crowley
Brian and Mary Jane Cullen
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Cullen
Linda Cullen
Gloria Cummings
Susan and Leonard Daconto
Rich and Kathie Dallin
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Cullen
Linda Cullen
Gloria Cummings

Humbled.  This is how we feel every year when we compile a list of all those in the community—business people, teachers, 
regular folks—that make it possible for us to enhance the learning experience of students in the South Country District. 
We know your generosity does not occur in a vacuum.  Those who support SCEF are most likely to be on lists of donors 
to many other local charities and organizations.  We offer humble thanks that your generosity extends to SCEF as well.

South Country ESL Department
Springhill Suites by Marriott
Wesley F. Springhorn, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Sribnick,
  Bellport.com
Joyce Stanley, Interior Arts at   
  Townhouse Antiques of      
  Bellport
Jeanne Steck
Darcy and Alan Stevens
Florence and Sheldon Stiefeld
Joan and Oscar Straus
John and Dava Stravinsky
Will Struyk
Suffolk Oral Surgery Associates
Carol Wolpert, Summer Salt  
  Beach House of Bellport
Norman and Bonita Sutin
Swan Bakery 
Swan Cleaners
Swezey Fuel Company, Inc.
Scott and Dana Swift
Lynn and Jay Sylvester
T J’s Hero Shop
Monica Tetuan
The Rinx 
Roger and Sava Thomas
Luann Thompson
Jane and Larry Tierney
Kathleen Tilney
Patricia Trainor and Taylor Alonso,     
  The Bellport
James and Caroline Tripp
Jane and Jim Trowbridge
Jane Trowbridge,
   Plain Jane’s Cookies
Two Morrow’s Pub
Ultimate Fitness of Patchogue
John Vander Zalm Greenhouses 
Variety Mart 
Marna and Fred Varney
Jim Vaughan
Franck Verhaeghe
Verne W. Critz PTA 
Dr. Nicholas Vittoria
Dave Waggett, 
   Field Station: Dinosaurs
Duane and Myrle Wall
Bruce and Linda Wallace
Paul and Mindy Warner
Linda Watson
Doug and Cindy Watson
Sigrid and Stephen Weinstein
Oliver West Day Spa of Sayville
Eugene Westhoff and Colette Girard
Tom and Ellen Williams
Graheme Williams and 
   Suzanne Smith
Willy Nilly Trading Post
Win Loung Restaurant
Mr. and Mrs. David Winslow
Ann S. Wiswall
Fred and Lorraine Wood
Tom and Mary Worthington
Tom and Barbara Wright
Kerry Young
Mike Young and Leslie Carroll
Chuck and Karen Zahradka
Gary and Diane Zanazzi
Patricia Zedalis and 
   Michael Strasser
Andrew Zimmerman and 
   Maureen Veitch  

Susan and Leonard Daconto
Rich and Kathie Dallin
Cecile Defforey
Gwendolyn and Charles Delargy
Mathieu Delecroix
Annette and Nick Delihas
Lillian and Nick DePaolo, 
   It’s Only Natural
Susan Beckett and Frank DeRosa
Kathy and Dennis Desmond
Carrie Desmond and
   Robert Paulsen
Oreste and Lilliam Villafane 
   DiGiacomo
Deb Domingos
Maureen Donovan and 
   Clyde Mitchell
Joseph and Margaret Doran
Tina Dougherty, Gabby’s Closet
Robert T. Duckworth
Nancy Duncan, Director, 
   Dancing Classrooms
Cira Jones, Eastern Athletic Club
   at Blue Point
David Ebner
Roy Eddey
Susie and Stan Esikoff
Bob and Donna Esp
Kim Esp
Vera Esposito
Virginia Everitt
Seth and Sara Faison
Suzette Fandale
Dana and Tom Farber
Andrea and Marty Fassman
Arline Fassman
Melissa Fels, Verne W. Critz School
Justin Ferrara, Hair Machine of   
   Rockville Center
Charles Ades Fishman
Karen and Kevin Fittinghoff
Charles and Barbara Flagg
Danielle and Steve Flamenhaft
Anna Lou Fletcher
Alison Flodin
Tricia Foley
Frank P. Long Intermediate 
   School PTA 
David Freiman
Carol and Artie Fricchione
Elizabeth Gardner
Olivia Gassner
The Gateway Performing Arts    
   Center of Suffolk County
Helen Geraghty
Jenny and John Giannott
Keri Gimpel
Giovanni Naso Design of Bellport
Susan and Lloyd Gittler
Stuart Goldsmith
Jane Graham and Jack Moter
Dr. Joseph Graskemper, DDS,
   Bellport Village Dentist
Richard and Eileen Green
Grooming by Susan,  
   Bellport Animal Hospital 
Steve and Pat Gross
Lisa DiSanto Grossman,  
   Grossman Strategies
Susann Gude
Gilbert and Barbara Halpin
Ronald and Evonne Hammond
Harbor Crab Restaurant
Anne Hayes and David Smith

Ira Hayes
Joseph and Elaine Hendrie
Dr. Joel Hershey
Tim Hogan
Sue and Rick Hornik
Scott and Caryn Horsley
Rene Hoffman
Josephine Howell
Milan Hughston
Peter Hutchings and 
   Martha Wolfgang
Edwin and Kelly Hutzler
Michael and Lynn Ierardi
Intrigue Salon and Spa 
Irish Coffee Pub
Wil and Angela Jansen
Wil Jansen, Mercedes-Benz 
  of Rockville Center
June Johnson
Christopher Joinnides, Kreb Cycle
Chris Jonnides and Mary Knowles
Joan and Michael Kaelin
Ted Kamoutsis and 
  Mario Rodriguez
Roberta and Brad Karp
Joe Kaufman, Kaufman Master 
  Flooring, Inc.
Jo Keim
Kate Keim
Kingston's Clam Bar
  of West Sayville
Priscilla Knapp Teich
Barbara and Edward Knowles
Edward and Mary Knowles,
  Knowles Architecture, PC
Jane Kober
Marylin Konnerth
Barbara Kouts
Kreamer Street PTA 
Elena and Jon Kusa
Dr. Sanford and Elaine Lacks
Ed and Robin Lampert,                                                   
  The Georgetown Company                                                                   
Pamela and Tom Lerner
Gail and Alan Levenstein
Harriet and Stuart Levine
George and Kathleen Loizides
The Long Island Advance
Long Island Children’s Museum
Eben Ludlow
Frances Magurno
Eleanor Mahoney
Jerome Malry
Sally and Orville Mann
Angela Marschall
Elfe Marschall
Paul Mastrorocco,  
  Brookhaven Opticians
Ralph and Karen Maust
Nicole and Roger May
Sam and Alice McAleese
Rona and Ian McKechnie
Michael and Marilyn McKeown
Medford Nails
Lucille Medvin
Charles and Anne Meinhold
Dennis Miller and Milan Hughston
Rachel and Timothy Miller,
  Spirit Ironworks
Michael Mizrahi and Jeff Davies  
Annie Modica
Jenn Molinari, Jenesis Skin  
  Therapy of Bellport
Mary and Ben Mojallali

Keith and Lynda Montgomery
Monti’s Auto Works
Steve and Robin Montick
Malcolm Morley
Ann Marie Morreale
Michael and Hwasoon Mullaney
Angela Muller
Thomas and Rosemarie Murphy
MVP Auto 
Donna and Gary Naftalis
Noel Nixon, Adesa Long Island
Robert and Janet Nolan, 
  Deer Run Farms
Leslie and Paul O’Connor
Steve Orluck and 
  Donald Callahan
Laurinel Owen
Desiree Palanisamy, The Kula Yoga    
  and Wellness Center of Bellport
Margot and Jeremy Palermo
Pamela Lerner Antiques
Panera Bread 
Papa Nick's Pizza 
Patchogue Family YMCA
Diane Pettit
Reverend Tom Philipp
Chris Picini
Debi and Greg Pilger, Hamlet 
  Organic Garden
Pilger-Skidmore Associates, Inc.
Sean and Jill Pilger
Pindar Vinyards
Plaza Cinema & Media Arts Center
Jean Pokorny
Matt, Jill and Giana Porter
Jeffrey and Michelle Procida
John Prudente,
   SIGN A RAMA
PTA Council 
Vincent and Grace Racaniello
Peg and Alonzo Rand
John Renninger
Jamie and Nick Renwick
Benjamin Rice and Julia Fahey
Don and Carol Rieb
Brianne Rizzo
J. P. Roberge
Pete and Robin Roe
Charly Rogener, Bellport High 
   School Technology Class
Annie and Karl Rohrmeier
Pete and Diane Romano
Denise Rondeau
Robert and Pamela Rosenberg
Annie Rowland
Karen Rowley
Steven and Elizabeth Rowley
James and Linda Rozzi
James and Libby Ryan
Andrea Ryker,
   Digitally Wise, New York, NY
Kathy Saladino
Lorena Salcedo-Watson
Rick and Susan Salomon
Mary Samuels
Mary Sanford
Harold and Ruth Schwarz
Christopher Schwenker, P.T.
Nick and Faith Signorile
Leslie Silverman
Dan and Cindy Smith
Harold and Melanie Snedcof
South Bay Seafood
South Country Cleaners 
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is a non-profit organization committed to improving educational          
opportunities for all students in the South Country School District. 

Its mission is to promote educational initiatives by providing supplemental 
financial support for projects and programs that fall outside of the District budget.

Help us invest in the future of our children
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WE CANNOT REACH OUR GOALS 
WITHOUT YOUR HELP

OUR END OF YEAR PLEA:

HELP US REACH HIGHER!

  

  name

  street

  city			    state          zip 

  phone		             e-mail 

Make your tax-deductible checks payable to: 
 South Country Education Foundation, Inc. 

P.O. Box 512, Bellport, NY  11713-0512
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